
Brandon Lodge No. 114 is proud to host a Grand Lodge 
Reconsecration and Rededication Ceremony on June 13, 2024, 

to celebrate the 100th anniversary of our lodge’s naming. 

This celebratory event will welcome Brothers, Family, and 
Friends. We are excited to share this significant milestone 

with you. 

A complimentary dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m. The 
evening will feature the unveiling of the 100th Anniversary 
floor medallion at 7:15 p.m., followed by the reconsecration 

ceremony. 

Please RSVP to the Brandon Lodge Secretary 
at secretary@brandonlodge.org by May 30, 2024, if you plan 

to attend, along with the number of guests. 
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